1. Home

Central Station Newsletter - February 28, 2018

By Central Station February 28, 2018 | 3:39 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Auto Burglary (Break-ins) in the Central District

Auto Burglary (Theft from Vehicle) is a top enforcement priority for the Central Police District.

Our Crime Analysis Unit took an in-depth look at the data for our District. Here's what we know: Auto Burglaries happen every day of the week, slightly more often on Mondays and Tuesdays. There is no significant statistical difference during the other days of the week.

Seventy percent occur between 8:00AM to 8:00PM, during daylight hours! Seventy seven percent of Auto Burglary occur on the street; fifteen percent occur in parking lots; and eight percent occur in public garages.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

San Francisco Police Department Warns Chinese Community After Recent Blessing Scams 25-004

January 14, 2025 | 10:43 PM Featured News Release

SFPD Makes Arrest in Shooting Incident 25-003

January 14, 2025 | 6:59 PM Featured

Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD in Substantial Compliance Following Years-long Reform Process 25-002

January 07, 2025 | 8:12 PM Featured Announcements News Release

San Francisco Police Academy's 283rd Class Graduation 001-25

January 06, 2025 | 7:21 PM Events Featured Announcements News Release